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“It is clear that landowners retaining vegetation remnants or revegetating cleared landscapes to 

restore habitat will play a major role in the long term survival of koalas.”  

       2014 Koala Count   http://koalacount.ala.org.au/bdrs-core/npansw/home.htm 
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NEXT MEETING 

 
The next meeting of the Karawatha Forest Protection Society will be on Thursday 19th March 
2015. Our Guest Speaker will be Andrew who is the Brisbane City Council Coordinator 
overseeing the construction of the new Discovery Centre being built at the Acacia Road 
entrance.  

Everyone is welcome to hear the latest news on the progress. 
********************* 

 
Membership for 2015 

All members are requested to check their membership status. Please renew your membership for 
2015 if you have not already done so. The larger the number of members we have adds to the 
weight of our negotiations when the Society applies for grants or makes requests to Councils. 
Forms are available in Newsletters from previous months or online. 
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Message from Councillor Kim Marx  
 
I have some good news to report that after investigations of illegal trail bike riding into Karawatha 
Forest, Council has installed a new fence behind already existing property fences to stop illegal 
entry. This is an indicator that Brisbane City Council is serious about cracking down on illegal trail 
bikes within the Forest. I am also investigating other areas within the fenced boundary of the forest 
where residents are seeking pedestrian access. All suggestions welcome.  
 

  
 
 

KARAWATHA FAMILY FUN DAY 
 

The Karawatha Family Fun Day will be held on Sunday 3rd May at the Borella Road Park, 
Sunnybank Hills.  There will be more rides and attractions for everyone and its FREE 
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